
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010
     February 2, 2019     
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Janet Popejoy President
Missy Bonderer 1st VP
Lena Long 2nd VP
Bill Lloyd                      Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Eric Barmann Treasurer 
Bruce Glascock            2019
Bernie Bartel                 2019
Letitia DenHartog         2019
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins               2020

COMING UP

Board Meeting- Feb. 14, 2019 at
7:15 p.m.
Website:     Ashlandoptimist.org

TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018

Bingo: Feb. 8- Team Two
Breakfast:  Feb. 9- Eric Barmann & Don Harter
Program- Danna Wren and her travels

Optimist Day is officially Thursday, Feb. 7. Wear an 
Optimist shirt if possible or just display an Optimist 
attitude in honor of our Centennial year!

The next District Conference will be held at the Adams 
Mark Hotel in Kansas City, MO from Feb. 15-17 and will
be a Tri-District Centennial Conference, which will 
include Optimists from our Eastern District, as well as 
Kansas and Western Missouri District. If you are 
interested in attending, please contact Barrett by Feb. 
6th. 

Bingo attendance was back up this week with 139 players. 
We had a solid crew in the kitchen and sold all of the 
desserts before break. The floor crew could have used more 
help at the beginning, but I think enough reinforcements 
were called in eventually. 

Saturday was busy at the Ashland Optimists, with some 
people showing up before 5:00 a.m. to install the griddles 
and start cooking sausage. With over three hundred hungry 
appetites filled and $2,250 brought in, the day turned out as 
pretty as the weather outside. Thanks again to Lena Long for 
leading, Kristi and her helpers who set up the night before, 
and all of the incredible workers who made this a 
success once again! 

Next week we will get back to our normal schedule of 
breakfast meeting at 7:30, followed by a program arranged 
by Jan Palmer. 

Letitia DenHartog

http://www.ashlandoptimist.org/

